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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Mayor Donna Dodgen and Council Members 
  Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From: Jennifer Shortess, P.E., CFM – Assistant Director of Engineering & Capital 

Projects 

Through:  Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager  
 

Subject: Comprehensive Safety Action Plan Safe Streets and Roads For All 
(SS4A) Resolution 

  

Date: September 3, 2024 
 

 

The City of Seguin was recently awarded the Safe Streets and Roads For All (SS4A) 

Grant through the US Department of Transportation. The SS4A Action Plan is being 

developed to provide a framework of innovative strategies and implementation actions 

intended to reduce transportation-related fatalities and serious injuries while supporting 

federal safety initiatives. The City desires standards and policies to ensure that all users 

are accommodated in a safe and equitable manner on our roadways.  

 

The SS4A Study Review Committee is composed of agencies, organizations, and 

stakeholders from the Seguin Area. The Study Review Committee has met four times to 

date. A draft Comprehensive Safety Action Plan is anticipated to be completed at the end 

of July.  

 

This resolution is specifically to adopt the Comprehensive Safety Action Plan Vision 

Statement of “Striving for a safer community, Seguin is dedicated to developing an 

equitable transportation network that prioritizes safety, preserves all lives, and 

maintains the existing community character. As regional leaders, our mission is to 
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identify and mitigate vulnerabilities to establish the standard for regional safety 

and inclusive transportation for all users.” 

 

City staff will be available to answer any questions at the September 3rd City Council 

Meeting.  

 

 


